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  St. Barbara’s Primary School

       January 2023
               Happy New Year and welcome to St. Barbara’s January Newsletter!
Infant Registration: January 2023 REMINDER
Children who attain the age of 5 years between 1 March 2023 and 29 February 2024 should be registered for education during the week commencing Monday 16 January 2023.

Each child's birth certificate and proof of address in the form of the current council tax bill must be produced.

A Baptismal Certificate should be produced where applicable.

The dates and times for enrolment at St. Barbara’s are:

Monday 16th January: 11.15am – 12.30pm

Tuesday 17th January: 9.15am – 10.30am and 3.30pm – 5.00pm

Wednesday 18th January: 1.45pm – 2.45pm

Placement Requests
If you wish to make a placing request to another school for your child, you MUST enrol your child in St. Barbara’s and then complete a placement request form online:
· Go to North Lanarkshire Council

· Schools and Learning

· Placement Requests

For any queries in respect of placement requests, please email:

ef.placingrequests@northlan.gov.uk
School Transport
To find out more about school transport and to apply for a school bus place, please use the links below:
Free School Transport:
https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-transport/free-school-transport
Privilege School Transport:

https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-transport/privilege-school-transport
Please note: paper copies are no longer available.

For any queries in respect of school transport, please email: 
 MainstreamTransport@northlan.gov.uk
Deferred Entry to School

Following the change to legislation - Early learning and childcare: statutory guidance July 2021 - from 1 August 2023, if a parent/carer of a child who is still four years old on the date they are eligible to start school (children with birth dates on or between the day after the school start date in August (16th August 2023) to the last day in February) defers their entry to school for a year, they can automatically access an additional year of funded early learning and childcare.
Further information can be found by accessing the links below.

Deferred Entry Information leaflet and request form
Deferred Entry To Primary School Information Leaflet 2023-2024 [2.79 MB]
Deferred Entry 2023-2024 Form Only [104.92 KB]
If applying to defer entry, you must still enrol your child for school and give the completed form to the Head Teacher.

Please inform your ELC provider that you intend to defer your child to allow them to retain a place for your child in the next session.
Early Entry

Parents/carers can make a request for early entry to school for a child whose fifth birthday falls after the last day of February of the following year. 
Please click the link for further information and application details:

https://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions/early-entry
Additional Information 
The ‘Choosing a School ‘booklet can be downloaded from the Scottish Government website: www.scotland.gov.uk/Publications/2010/11/10093528/0
Clicking on the blue underlined links in this letter will take you to the relevant information on the North Lanarkshire website. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school and we will be happy to help. 
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     Safer Internet Day 2023
During the month of February the focus will be on internet safety, on the appropriate/inappropriate use of social media and on identifying adults who can help if things go wrong.
The theme for Safer Internet Day this year is:

Want to talk about it?

Making space for conversations about life online.
In addition to information and resources for schools, parents and carers can access a dedicated tab – please use the link below:
Safer Internet Day 2023 - UK Safer Internet Centre
Below you can find details of an additional three sites which offer advice and guidance to parents in respect of protecting your children and monitoring the sites used online. The first of these, Thinkuknow, is an education programme from the National Crime Agency’s CEOP Command (Child Exploitation & Online Protection Centre - internet safety). As well as offering advice there is a facility to report any inappropriate content.
[image: image8.wmf]For Parents and Carers - Thinkuknow 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
Online safety | NSPCC [image: image1]
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
Internet Matters - Social Networking - internetmatters.org‎ [image: image2]
Adwww.internetmatters.org/Social Networks/Advice
HEALTH and WELLBEING: Managing Stress and Anxiety

You are invited to an evening session in school to explain and explore stress and anxiety. This will be led by Susi Downey, our Educational Psychologist and will last about 60 minutes. 

This input which is for adults will start a series of lessons which will take place across the school over the Spring term for our pupils with the aim of supporting their wellbeing.
I would like to thank Susi for giving her time to support our whole school community in respect of this issue.
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1ST February 2023 at 7.00 pm in St Barbara’s Primary School Hall.
To give us an indication of numbers, please click the link below to indicate your attendance, thank you.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKY2uVc2okjVCsVZa6xMMO_tUMlNYRFgxRUJZOUgzQjJLNjJPVlVPNU4wVi4u
This form will close at 4pm on 27th January 2023.

RME/Health and Wellbeing: God’s Loving Plan              Primary 6 and Primary 7
The meeting for God’s Loving Plan was scheduled for Wednesday 1st February but will be changed due to the Stress and Anxiety parental input.
It is imperative that all children in Primary 6 are represented.

Parents of children in Primary 7 are very welcome to attend also; however as your children have already participated in the Primary 6 programme and you are aware of the content, this is not obligatory.
As the programme runs from Primary 1 to Primary 7 parents are welcome to attend irrespective of the year group.

Given the sensitive nature of the information children should NOT be present.
For the last few years this meeting has taken place online; given that many of you will want to come to the Stress and Anxiety session in school the previous week, I would like to ascertain if you would like to come to the school again on Tuesday 7th February or you would prefer to attend an online session.
Please click the link below to indicate a preference, thank you. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKY2uVc2okjVCsVZa6xMMO_tUM0YyNVM0VlBQSlJZSjNUQzlTUFI0Q0hNRS4u
This form will close at 4pm on 19th January 2023.
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Proposed Industrial Action
The next proposed day of industrial action will take place on Thursday 19th January 2023. Please see council updates nearer the time.
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Wednesday 25th January marks the celebration of Robbie Burns.
There will be a change to the menu in the cafeteria that day; please use the link below to make a selection for your child.

Please complete a separate form for each child you have in school. 

The link will close on Tuesday 17th January at 2pm, thank you.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKY2uVc2okjVCsVZa6xMMO_tUOEY2RFY2Qk1JVFZDUVNYR1FLTlhHQzdRNC4u
Children can wear something tartan on 25th January if they choose. 
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Please follow the Twitter feed @St_BarbarasPS to see the children practise their traditional dances in the coming weeks!
School Annexe Refurbishment

Work has begun to refurbish a number of classrooms and the toilet block within the annexe building. This is expected to run until the Easter break.
New Year Reminders

Water Bottles

Please ensure that your child brings a water bottle to school. Only water is permitted in these. 
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Fizzy Drinks

We discourage these in school and try to promote healthier alternatives.

Nuts

As several of our children have severe nut allergies, St. Barbara’s is a NUT FREE ZONE!
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Diary Dates: January
W/B 16th January                  Infant Enrolment Week

25th January                          Burns Day: Special Menu

February Preview

1st February                           Stress and Anxiety Input at 7pm

3rd February                           First Friday Mass at 10am

7th February                           Safer Internet Day

7th February                           God’s Loving Plan Meeting

13th/14th February                   Holiday

Wednesday 15th February       INSET Day: children do not attend school
Thursday 16th February              School re-opens at 9am
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Stre & Anxiety

What is it & what can help?

5. Downey, Educational Psychologist




Happy Birthday   
Khadija Jaffri     Oliver McGarvey     Liliana O’Hare

Olivia Collins    Brooke Connell   Laiken Cruickshanks   Luca Cruickshanks   Lola Rodgers

Frankie Smith   Lucas Snell   Autumn Campbell   Quinn McDougall   

Arran Hammerton    Aria-Rose Lee   Idrees Talib   Cara Hardie   Ronan Bell      Eva Nolan  
   Paolo Gostoli    Alexander McLaughlin   

Tips for Parents/Carers
           Internet Safety
Thinkuknow is an education initiative by the Child Exploitation and Online Protection(CEOP) Centre - the UK's national law enforcement agency that focuses on tackling the abuse of children.
Internet Safety

· Help your children to understand that they should never give out personal details to online friends they do not know offline.

· Explain to your children what information about them is personal: i.e. email address, mobile number, school name, sports club, arrangements for meeting up with friends and any pictures or videos of themselves, their family or friends. Small pieces of information can easily be pieced together to form a comprehensive insight into their lives and daily activities.

· Make your children aware that they need to think carefully about the information and pictures they post on their profiles. Inform them that once published online, anyone can change or share these images of them. 

· It can be easy to forget that the internet is not a private space, and as a result sometimes young people engage in risky behaviour online. Advise your children not to post any pictures, videos or information on their profiles, or in chat rooms that they would not want a parent or carer to see.

· If your child receives spam or junk email and texts, remind them never to believe their contents, reply to them or use them.

· It's not a good idea for your child to open files that are from people they don't know. They won't know what they contain—it could be a virus, or worse - an inappropriate image or film.

· Help your child to understand that some people lie online and that therefore it's better to keep online mates online. They should never meet up with any strangers without an adult they trust.

· Always keep communication open for a child to know that it's never too late to tell someone if something makes them feel uncomfortable.
Is stress and anxiety an issue for us?


Why do we feel stress and anxiety?


What happens in our bodies and brains?


How can we help ourselves when we feel like this?











